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January 2, 2007  

TO: TORONTO AND EAST YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

Liberty Village Area Study 
(Ward 14 - Parkdale-High Park)  

Toronto and East York Community Council, at its meeting on July 11, 2006 deferred consideration 
of Recommendations (1) to (4) and (6) to (9) of the attached report (May 30, 2006) from the 
Director, Community Planning, Toronto and East York District to its first meeting in 2007.  

At this meeting, Community Council also requested the Director, Community Planning to work 
with the community over the summer and report to the September 13, 2006 meeting of the Toronto 
and East York Community Council with an inventory of the live/work uses in this area.  This report 
was submitted to the September 13, 2006 meeting as requested and was received by City Council at 
its meeting on September 25, 26 and 27, 2006.  Clause 26 of Report 5 of the Toronto and East York 
Community Council is attached.  

With respect to this matter, Council has also taken the following action:  

(1) on June 27, 28 and 29, 2006, adopted the following Recommendation (5) of the attached 
report (May 30, 2006) from the Director, Community Planning, Toronto and East York 
Community Council – Clause 9 of Report 5 refers:   

“(5) direct the General Manager of Transportation Services, in consultation with the 
Waterfront Secretariat, other City departments and the Toronto Waterfront 
Revitalization Corporation (TWRC), to report to the Toronto and East York 
Community Council on the implementation of a local road from Dufferin Street to 
Strachan Avenue, as shown in the Front Street Extension Environmental Assessment 
including the cost of construction and any necessary property requirements, before 
the 2007 Capital Budget is finalized and the alternative of an independent 
Environmental Assessment for the local road only;”.   

Yours truly,   

City Clerk 
Christine Archibald/caa 
Encls.  
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